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Mount Mercy Musicians to Perform in All-County Chorus 
 

 Eight Mount Mercy Academy freshmen have been selected to perform in the Erie County Music 
Educators Association (ECMEA) Junior High All-County Chorus. 
 After auditioning with seventh, eighth, and ninth grade students from both public and private 
schools in southern Erie County, eight Mount Mercy students will be in the 125 voice choir.Selected to 
represent Mount Mercy were Buffalo residents Janiah Ball and Gabby VonGrunden; Hamburg residents 
Megan Reilly and Megan Quinn, Springville resident Megan Jozwiak, Lackawanna resident Angelina 
Larivey, Orchard Park resident Claire Mullen and Aislinn Farrell of West Seneca. 
 The group will perform a concert on March 10th at a site to be announced, in one of the 
buildings of the Frontier School District. The students will sing “Jabberwocky”, “You Will Be Found” 
(from Dear Evan Hansen), “Ave Maria”, “Worthy to be Praised”, and “Ose Shalom” (The One Who Makes 
Peace). 

The students are members of the Freshman Chorus which is directed by Mount Mercy’s 
longtime music director Fred Kirisits. 
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